Announcements
11-03-2024

Welcome to our alumni today. We are happy that you joined us, whether in person, on live
stream, or in spirit!

Today’s Community Meal is sponsored by an anonymous doner and served by St. Charles
member Patty Gillis and her crew. Please note that we are still in need of a sponsor to next
week’s Sunday Dinner. Without a sponsor, we will be unable to offer a meal. Please see
Georgia Kingsley about sponsoring a meal next Sunday or any other Sunday.

Envelopes for donations to the victims of Hurricane Helene are on the back table. All
donations are tax deductible as we will send them to Catholic Charities USA. You can put your
donations in next week’s collection, drop them off at the rectory, or mail your donation to the
rectory.

There are also pink envelopes on the back table for the Annual Catholic Charities collection.

On Monday, November 18, 2024 at 11am, The Archdiocese of Detroit will celebrate Mass at
Sacred Heart Major Seminary to pray for the repose of the deceased cardinals, bishops, priests,
and deacons of the Archdiocese of Detroit. The mass will especially celebrate our beloved
Monsignor Dan Trapp’s passing. If you would like to attend this mass and the luncheon
following the mass, you absolutely respond with your name, contact information, and the
number in your party that will attend no later than Monday. November 4, 2024 by 8am. You
can email the parish or call and leave a message with the necessary information. No
reservations will be accepted after 8am on Monday, November 4 as the deadline for us to have
our numbers to them is the same day.

Starting today and continuing for all the Sundays in November, we will have an artificial
pumpkin in the back of the church on one of the tables. Please use the markers provided and
write on the pumpkin, something that you are thankful for. Please make it one or two words
only so that the pumpkin will last for the entire month. When you come in the following week,
you can do the same thing. At the end of the month, we will put the pumpkin away until next
year and then bring it out with another new pumpkin and repeat the process.



